
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Please, add to docket 20230001. 

-----Original Message-----

John Plescow 
Wednesday, March 8, 2023 1 :40 PM 
Consumer Correspondence 
FW: To CLK Docket 20230001 

From: Diane Hood <DHOOD@PSC.STATE.FL.US> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Wednesday, March 08, 2023 1:30 PM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20230001 

-----Original Message-----
From: Zach Howes <zhowes14@icloud.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, March 07, 2023 10:36 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Duke raising rates again 

Dear PSC, 

CORRESPONDENCE 
3/8/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 02078-2023 

Today I received an email that Duke power has requested to raise rates again. Today I am asking you to deny that 
request. Our power rates are already too high and unaffordable. Personally I am already turning my A/C off and letting 
my apartment get to 80 degrees before turning it on. Because I live in an apartment there is not much more I can do to 
reduce power consumption and energy loss. 

Thank you for reading, 

James Howes 
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